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Kristen Mueller

From: Customer Srvc Box <customersrvc@wm.com>
Sent: Monday, April 19, 2021 1:47 PM
To: utanalyst; Cox, Christopher; Customer Srvc Box
Subject: RE: [Universal City] Universal City Spring Cleanup - Rolloff Dumpsters

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you 
recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 
 
Hello Avery, 
 
                I have reached out to our operations team and have been advised that a driver is on the way to service a third 
and fourth haul. 
 
Thanks, 
Vehada 
 

From: utanalyst <utanalyst@uctx.gov>  
Sent: Monday, April 19, 2021 9:41 AM 
To: Cox, Christopher <ccox6@wm.com>; Customer Srvc Box <customersrvc@wm.com> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] [Universal City] Universal City Spring Cleanup - Rolloff Dumpsters 
 
Good Morning, 
 
I am needing approximately eight more pull and exchanges to clear out all the debris from the cleanup.  
 
Avery Lunsford, Utilities Analyst 
Universal City Public Works Dept. 
2150 Universal City Blvd. 
Universal City, Texas 78148 
(210) 658-5364 
utanalyst@uctx.gov 
 

Recycling is a good thing. Please recycle any printed emails.  


